Paula Vandehey

From: Kurt Craanen

Sent: Friday, September 28, 2018 3:13 PM
To: Paula Vandehey

Subject: FW: Frischmann Driveway

Paula:

I spoke to the owner of 5128 Fugi Ct.
I told him that he should ask for a variance to the driveway paving section of the code (19-91).

Below is his request. | hope this is enough to place this item on the Oct 8th Municipal Services agenda. | can provide
maps.

Thanks.

Kurt W. Craanen
Inspections Supervisor
City of Appleton
Appleton, Wi 54911
(920) 832-6413

From: Travis Frischmann <frischmannt@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 28, 2018 1:19 PM

To: Kurt Craanen <Kurt.Craanen@Appleton.org>
Subject: Frischmann Driveway

Good afternoon

I'am the owner of 5128 N Fuji Ct Appleton. | am requesting to be allowed to keep the gravel driveway in my back yard
off of county JJ.

Thank you
Travis Frischmann

Sent from my iPhone
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